Dear Mr Wright,
              I would like to express my concern about the recent proposal to raise the price of stamps.  As one who really prefers to send mail through the post, especially at Christmas and for birthdays I am again disappointed in this new proposal for a price rise when there has been a rise only recently. If this price rise goes ahead I will be resorting to email in general as I will not be able to afford to use the Postal service.  I believe this will be the case with many in the community, which really means that Australia Post is almost, cutting off it’s nose to spite it’s face.  They need to be finding ways to encourage people to use the service and raising the price of a stamp is definitely NOT the way to do this.  Indeed, I believe it will be the death knell for their service. While, I could support less delivery days, once again this is going to affect people’s jobs!
Can I urge you to reject the price rise and encourage Australia Post to look for alternatives.
yours faithfully
Anne DIxon
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